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Lee Eulgen Quoted in Bloomberg Law
Article on Film Company Attempt to
Regain Trademark

Lee Eulgen, co-chair of the firm’s Hospitality & Leisure
group, partner in the Intellectual Property group and a
member of the firm’s Executive Committee, was recently
quoted in the Bloomberg Law article "Film Producer Tries
to Regain Trademark, Undo Tribunal Whoopsie,”
published on November 14. The article concerns a film
company that lost its trademark after missing a
trademark tribunal evidence deadline. In the article, Lee
discusses the ramifications for the film company and the
manner in which the case may be decided.

Click here to read the article.
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